Tisbury DPW is pleased to
announce it will be paving the lower
section of Church Street on September
231 and 24% please seek alternate route
of travel on those days. In addition to
this travel advisory, we will be enforcing
a no parking ban for Church Street
between Main and Williams, please feel
free to use the Church Street Tennis
Court Parking Lot during construction.

Thank You
Town Of Tisbury DPW



